
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Re: Birthdays and Treats 

 

We recognise that some families would like to share the celebration of their child’s 
birthday with the other children in the class.   

Some parents have asked if it would be possible to hand out party bags or sweets at 
the end of the day. We do not mind facilitating this for a special occasion but due to 
allergies and parental preferences, we will hand the treat to parents to decide.   

Please note that it is not an expectation that birthdays must be acknowledged for 
every child in this way.   

Please note that we are able to accommodate these kind gestures at the moment, 
however this may not be the case as the school grows.   

 

Kind regards, 

Ky Hall 

 

 


